Important Medicaid Fee Schedule Notice

Jai Medical Systems predicates its Fee Schedule on the Maryland Medicaid Fee for Service fee schedule. The
Maryland Department of Health (the Department) updates its Medicaid Fee For Service fee schedules on a
periodic basis. Please visit the following link for the most up-to-date fee schedule information:
https://mmcp.health.maryland.gov/Pages/Provider-Information.aspx.

In the event that the Department publishes a new Medicaid Fee For Service fee schedule, our organization will
retroactively adjust payments to Provider for previously submitted claims for qualifying dates of service for
Covered Services provided to Enrollees back to the effective date of the rate change or ninety (90) days prior to
our receipt of notice of the rate change, whichever is shorter.

If you discover that the Department has updated a Medicaid Fee For Service fee schedule, but that our
organization has paid a claim at the old Medicaid Fee Schedule rate, it is important that you notify our
organization promptly. In these instances, we recommend that the provider submit an appeal.

Please be aware that the Department does not provide MCOs advance notice of fee schedule changes nor are fee
schedule updates made on a consistent basis by the Department. Due to the nature of these fee schedule updates,
please be advised that Jai Medical Systems’ uses its best efforts to implement any modifications to the Medicaid
Fee For Service fee schedule as of the effective date of the rate change established and published by the
Department on its website or ninety (90) days prior to our receipt of notification of the rate change, whichever is
shorter.

If you have any questions regarding our current fee schedule, please feel free to contact our Provider Relations
Department at 1-888-JAI-1999 or via email at providerrelations(@jaimedical.com.



